
THE PAKEMAN 

PRESS Pakeman 
Primary 
School 

Friday 24th March 2023 

Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 
Easter Holidays:  

 
Break up  

Fri 31st March  
(1.30 finish) 

-  
Back to School  
Tues 18th April  

 
INSET DAY  
Mon 17th April  

 

LAST WEEKôS STARS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Indigo  Rashad 
Lilac  Joshua 
Silver    Isolde 
Crimson   Louisa 
Yellow        Nassima 
Gold  Savana 
Green       Eromosele 
Pink     Shevari 
Purple Amelia 
Orange Ismael  
Brown        Seyf 
Red    Ayoob 
Blue  Isa 
Well done superstars! 

 

Spring Flowers in Nursery 
 
Nursery children have been looking very 
closely at daffodils this week and creating 
some lovely artwork. 

 
 
 

Free Cinema Trip 
 
This week, Pakeman children from years 1 to 6 were lucky to be 
able to go to a  free screening of Roald Dahlôs Matilda the Musical.  
This was thanks to Into Film, the UKôs leading charity for film in  
education. They use film to create inspiring learning 
experiences.   For more information:  Into Film 
 
Thank you Emma for organising the cinema trip. 

Pakemanôs Got Talent 
 
A very well done to the winners of Pakemanôs Got Talent.  The 
winners of our show were Imran (gold) Isolde (silver) Maryah 
(silver), Aysha (pink), Farida (pink) & Tanzila (blue).  As usual, we 
had some fantastic acts as part of the show.   
 
Thanks to Ben for organising this event and 
to all the talented children who took part. 

https://www.intofilm.org/


A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality  

Year 
Group 

Best   
Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality  

Most   
Improved 

 

EYFS 
& KS1 

 
Green Class 

 
 Silver  Class 

 
Green Class 

KS2  
Purple Class 

  

 
Brown Class 
Red Class 

 
Purple Class 

Gardening and Cooking Club 
 
The past twelve months have been a very 
busy time for both our gardening club and 
cooking club.  With Marciaôs guidance, the 
children involved in these groups continue 
to work really hard to improve the health 
and well-being of our school.   
 
Funding provided, through our school     
caterers, Caterlink, has been put to very 
good use, over the past few months. It has 
enabled Marcia and her busy team of    
gardeners  to improve our school garden 
facilities.  They have created new growing 
patches, in which school produce is grown 
and then used to support activities in both 
cooking club and also in the wider school 
community.   
 
Please, look out for the occasional school 
produce that appears at our school co-op. 
 
As always, we are very grateful for the  
funding support given to us. 
 
 
   

 

Parent/Carer Teacher Meetings -  Reminder 
 
27th March -  Nursery, Rec, Year 3, Year 4  
 
28th March - Year 5 and Year 6  
 
30th March -  Year 1 and Year 2      
 
31st March  - morning 2+  


